
Christmas Sharing 

After surveying our Christmas Sharing families, we will again ask you for gift cards that will be 

distributed to the families and senior citizens. The following stores are preferred: Target, 

Walmart, Kohl’s, Amazon, We are asking for gift cards in any amount up to $50. This will 

allow us the flexibility to give an amount appropriate to the family or senior citizen. We will 

also need $25 Trucchi’s or Market Basket cards for families and Senior Citizens, and items for 

the Senior Citizens’ gift bags. All gift cards should be placed in an envelope marked “Christmas 

Sharing” in the St. Vincent dePaul boxes at the doors of the church, or sent to Linda Santry. 

They must be received by December 5th, to allow the parents’ time to purchase gifts before 

Christmas. Checks should be made out to St. Ann's, with "Christmas Sharing" in the memo line. 

There is a box at the rear of the church for Senior Citizens gift bag items. 

This year we will also be collecting toys for the parents to choose from for their children. There 

will be a bin in the back of the church for you to place new toys for children aged 1 to 16.  See 

the handout on November 9/10th for more details.  

If there are any questions, please call or email Linda Santry: 508-586-6535 or 

linda@santry.org 


